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PROGRAMME SCHEDULE 

 

1. Prayer Song 

2. Welcome Address 

Mrs.G,Jeya Sutha Perciya 

Assistant Professor of IT 

3. Honoring the Chief Guest  

4. Resource Person:   

Mr. A.Nishunth M.Sc 

Report Analyst, 

ASCOM, 

Netherlands 

5. Vote of Thanks 

Mrs.R.Sahaya Hency 

Assistant Professor of IT 
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 REPORT 

Department of Information Technology of Pope’s College (Autonomous), organized a 

Career Guidance Programme on “Software Industrial Trends” on 27th July 2023 at 10:30 AM in 

II B.Sc Information Technology. The Programme was attended by forty seven students and three 

faculty members of Information Technology Department. 

The Career Guidance Programme was started with a Prayer Song by our Students A. 

Joshua and Aron of II B.Sc Information Technology. Welcome Address was given by 

Mrs.G.Jeya Sutha Perciya, Assistant Professor of Information Technology .  

The Resource Person Mr.A.Nishunth M.Sc Report Analyst, ASCOM, Netherlands 

explained about how to crack the IT field Jobs and what are the opportunities available in this 

field and how to face an interview, Another Resource Person  is Mrs.Jessy. 

Students were interacted with them. They raised their doubts, They answered and cleared 

all the doubts. They are willing to guide and support to the students to develop their career. 

Vote of thanks was given by Mrs.R.Sahaya Hency Assistant Professor of Information 

Technology. 

The meeting came to an end with a closing prayer by Mrs.Jeyarani.  


